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Ms. Jane Fleming
8 Ocean Drive
Duxbury, MA 02338

Dear Ms. Fleming: ,.

In our effort to be as responsive and efficient as possible in answering your
concerns, and to be open and objective in responding to safety issues brought-
forward by concerned citizens, please be advised that our point-of-contact for
-communications with you will be Mr. Ledyard Marsh. He will see to it that all i

safety issues are dealt with in a responsible and timely manner, and with the
proper support from our technical or projects staff. We recognize that you
have the right, just as any member of the public has the right, to contact any
member of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission with any comments or. concerns. -

However, to ensure we are consistent, accurate and timely in responding to ,

these concerns, Mr. Marsh will serve as a focal point for communications with '

you.
,

: |

| If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Mr. Marsh on '

i -(301) 415-3036.

: Sincerely,

\, -

Ie ar'a, Direg or
: Division of Reactor Pr6jects - I/II

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation'

|

|

|-
i

; ..

:

:

: 2:0000
:
i

DR $'

fe.

.



. _.

io. ,

'1
' !

.

,
,

September 19,- 1995 !
'Ms. Jane Fleming

8 Ocean Drive !
,

'Duxbury, MA 02338
~

Dear Ms. Fleming:<

In our effort to be as responsive _ and efficient as possible in' answering your
concerns, and to be open and objective in responding to safety issues brought-
forward by concerned citizens, please be advised that our point-of-contact for
co:nsunications with you will be Mr. Ledyard Marsh. He will see to it that all
safety issues are dealt with in a responsible and timely manner, and with the
proper support from our technical or projects staff. We recognize that you '

have the right, just as any member of the public has the right, to contact any
member of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission with any comments or concerns.
However, to ensure we are consistent, accurate and timeiy in responding.to
these concerns, Mr. Marsh will_ serve as a focal point for communications with ,

you.

<If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Mr.' Marsh on
(301) 415-3036. .)

i
1Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Steven A. Varga, Director
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

bec: W. Russell
F. Miraglia
R. Zimmerman
V.: McCree.
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